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Portland needs all types of affordable housing to address our houseless crisis. I support DOZA and
Amendment #4 which will allow more affordable housing projects to choose between Type II and
Type III procedures. It will give developers more options and will expand eligible projects beyond
City Subsidy projects. I also strongly oppose Amendment #5. Please listen to Portland Neighbors
Welcome's voices and testimony as I feel they are knowledgeable and compassionate. Thank you. 
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